
Submitter: Andie Quinn 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Housing and Development 

Measure: SB611 

There are far too many restrictions as it is. We currently have tenants who are 

incredibly challenging to work with and because we will be "stuck" with them at 366 

days of occupancy we feel forced to issue notice of non-renewal just to protect 

ourselves.  


